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Kirra Vanzetti

From: Raymond Rowe 
Sent: Thursday, 6 July 2017 7:59 PM
To: LCSC
Subject: Fwd: Fire Services Bill Submission

Sent from my Samsung Galaxy Tab S on the Telstra Mobile Network 

-------- Original message -------- 
From:   
Date: 6/07/2017 08:05 (GMT+10:00)  
To:   
Subject: Fwd: Fire Services Bill Submission  

Get Outlook for Android 

Subject: Fwd: Fire Services Bill Submission 

Dear Fire Services Bill Select Committee, 

I am writing to ask you to consider the negative implications of the proposed Fire Services 
Bill as I see them. 

1. This Bill has been rushed through seemingly to appease the UFU. It would also appear that
the UFU were involved in the development of this Bill as surprisingly, the UFU had their
television and other media advertising ready to roll out the very day the proposed changes
were announced.

2. Members of the CFA (or their representatives) have NOT been consulted as per the
Volunteer Charter.
CFA Brigades and Members need to be consulted.

3. The people of Victoria and in particular members of the CFA have been given NO voice in
the proposed Bill.
The people of Victoria and in particular members of the CFA have to be given
a voice
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